Dean E. B. Stouffer, The Graduate School, University of Kansas.

Dear Dean Stouffer:

I am expressing to you my opinion that Mr. Wayne F. Replogle is qualified to do graduate work. I have looked at his transcript from the College of Emporia and I have also reviewed with Dr. Woodruff the work that he did at Bainbridge, Md., and at the U.S. Naval Training Center at Samson, New York.

As I view his transcript, I feel that he has covered some of the essential points in anatomy, physiology, and kinesiology, and other related subjects.

May I state further that in my opinion Mr. Replogle is a keenly interested student who by the power of his enthusiasm, energy and mental ability adds up into a fine student and a fine personality.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH